From: Heidi Sawyer

To: council

Subject: Lot 1 Pacific Highway Bangalow
Date: Friday, 9 December 2016 2:18:09 PM
Hello

We have recently purchased a property in Bangalow currently known as Lot 1 Pacific
Highway Bangalow NSW or DP 1/1155012. It is located in the middle of the old highway
(Hinterland Way) and the new Pacific Highway. We have owned the property for a few
months now and as it is a producing Macadamia Farm we are constantly getting items
delivered to the farm. We are having a lot of trouble with the physical address being Lot
1 Pacific Highway as not only can you not enter the farm off the Pacific Highway when
you google earth the farm or google maps for directions it sends you to a completely
different address in Bangalow. The only access to the farm is through the Cemetery in
Bangalow. We are basically writing to you in the hope you can give us a proper physical
address that actually means something to our contractors/service providers/visitors. We
appreciate your time and look forward to hearing from you on this matter.

Kind regards
Heidi Sawyer 0400009200
Paul Croxson 0423750977
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